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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: [ADVANCE COPY ONLY] CONDUCT OF ORIENTATION OF THE APPROVED BMB-
TECHNICAL BULLETIN ON MAINSTREAMING THE INTEGRATED COASTAL
MANAGEMENT (ICM) APPROACH INTO THE COMPREHENSIVE LAND USE PLAN
(CLUP) TO LGU PUERTO PRINCESA CITY AND REGION 4B-MIMAROPA FIELD STAFF
ON 6-8 DECEMBER 2022 
1 message

Lea Avilla <lea.avilla@bmb.gov.ph> Fri, Dec 2, 2022 at 4:14 PM
To: Snake Island NCMCR <simo.penropal@gmail.com>
Cc: Joseph Ryan Davalos <davalosjosephryan8@gmail.com>, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, crfmscddmimaropa@gmail.com,
penropalawan@denr.gov.ph, Maria Katrina Apaya <katrina.apaya@bmb.gov.ph>

Dear Ma'am/ Sir,

Good day!

With regards to our proposed activity on  December 6, 2022 (Briefing Orientation with the Field Offices on the approved TB
on mainstreaming ICM to the LGU’s CLUP) per our memo, may we request assistance/ support in providing a venue to
conduct the abovementioned. Meals will be shouldered by this office naman na po.

Maraming Salamat.

Lea

On Fri, Nov 18, 2022 at 11:44 AM Snake Island NCMCR <simo.penropal@gmail.com> wrote: 
Noted with thanks.  
 
On Fri, Nov 18, 2022 at 11:04 AM Joseph Ryan Davalos <davalosjosephryan8@gmail.com> wrote: 

Dear Ma'am/Sir,
 
Good day!
 
Sending you the signed copy of the Memorandum and the letter to the Mayor of PPS. May we further request you to help
us send this to the office of the Mayor Bayron?
 
Thank you so much and stay safe!
 
Very truly yours, 
Joseph Ryan B. Davalos
Environmental Management Specialist
Coastal and Marine Division
Biodiversity Management Bureau
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Telephone: (02) 9246031 local 207
Mobile: (639) 16 222 4676

 
 
On Tue, Nov 15, 2022 at 2:18 PM Joseph Ryan Davalos <davalosjosephryan8@gmail.com> wrote: 

Dear Maám/Sir, 
 
Good day!
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Kindly see the attached advance copy of a memorandum with the above-mentioned subject. We will be sending a
signed copy of this to you as soon as possible
 
Should you have further concerns and questions, please feel free to contact us.
 
Kindly acknowledge upon receipt of this email.
 
Thank you and stay safe!
 
Sincerely,.  
Joseph Ryan B. Davalos
Environmental Management Specialist
Coastal and Marine Division
Biodiversity Management Bureau
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Telephone: (02) 9246031 local 207
Mobile: (639) 16 222 4676

 
 
--  
Snake Island- National Coastal and Marine Center for Research
Conservation and Development Section
DENR PENRO - Palawan
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City

 

--  
LEA C. AVILLA
Ecosystems Management Specialist II
Biodiversity Management Bureau-Coastal and Marine Division
Telefax: 02 8925 8949
Telephone: 02 8924 6031 loc 207


